Hayes Brake Caliper Update

As the year draws to a close, | wanted to communicate the latest information on the arrival of brake caliper replacement parts as we enter the new year.
We are excited to confirm the planned shipment of approximately 1,500 Brembo calipers in the month of January and an even larger supply of over 2,000
Brembo and Nissin calipers coming to us in February. The team is working closely with our counterparts in Munich to calendarize the shipments and
calculate the anticipated arrival to your stores.

We wanted you to know that you have the support of the U.5. and Munich executive management teams to see you through this crisis and we will
continue to support you until we have reached an acceptable level of available parts level here in the U.S. and Canada. A more detailed bulletin will be
published early in the new year to outline the measures.
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